Pacific Seabird Group
43rd Annual Meeting -  Call for Donations
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Dear PSG members,

At this year’s annual meeting we will once again be hosting a student – mentor evening on Friday the 12th. These student – mentor sessions have previously been a great way to bring together a wide range of students with PSG members in academic, government, industry, and NGO careers. Over the years this event has been successful at showing PSG’s commitment to students, and now we need your help.

We are seeking donations in order to make this year’s event a success. Please consider a donation to the student fund, either directly through RegOnline, or contact me in order to facilitate your donation (ajtitmus@gmail.com). Finally, if you are interested in participating as either a student or a mentor, please sign up here.

Thank you for your generosity, and I look forward to seeing you all soon.

Andrew Titmus
PSG Student Representative
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